

Headteacher: Mr Iain Horner

Chesterton CE Primary School Alchester Road Chesterton BICESTER Oxfordshire OX26 1UN

Telephone: 01869 252498

Fax: 01869 244012

Email: office.3082@chesterton.oxon.sch.uk
Website: www.chesterton.oxon.sch.uk

8th January 2019

Dear Parents,

As you are aware, KS2 SATs are approaching for our Year 6 children (w/c Monday 13th May 2019). Therefore, as you may have seen on the school calendar, we thought that it would be useful to hold another KS2 SATs information evening for parents on Wednesday 30th January at 6.30pm. We feel that it will be beneficial for Year 6 parents to have an understanding of how best to support their child with some aspects of their schoolwork in the lead-up to SATs. We have also decided to open it up to parents of children in Year 4 and 5, as they may find it useful to know how the Key Stage Two curriculum, and therefore the assessments, have changed in recent years.

The evening will: inform you of the structure of SATs week; give you an idea of the format of the tests; show you some examples of the questions that the children will be expected to answer; enable you to help your child reach his/her full potential by supporting them at home; and also give you an opportunity to ask any questions you may have in regards to the SATs.

The session is not specifically designed for pupils, so we would ask you not to bring them, unless it would be difficult to attend otherwise.

We appreciate your continued support and hope to see you on the 30th.

Yours sincerely,
Mr Horner & Miss Crockett
Please complete the reply slip and return to the school office.
KS2 SATs EVENING FOR PARENTS
As parent / guardian of
As parent / guardian of
Signed: Derent / Cuerdien